
Dock Report for 2024 AGM 

2024 Season 

April 27th 2024 – Launch completed. 

New Pump Out installed along with storage shed at the Gyn Pole Dock – Thank you to Warren Ritchie, 

Craig Canniff and crew! 

October 26th 2024 – Haul out proved to be somewhat difficult this year as a different crane was sent out 

for the South yard than had been used in previous years and due to lack of counterweights (despite 

being a larger crane) could not reach to spots previously reached by the crane normally sent. This 

resulted in some shuffling of boats, etc., this has been discussed with Moir Crane and they will try and 

ensure that the 90T crane comes back for spring launch 2025 or that the crane comes out with adequate 

counter weights. 

Launch is set and booked for April 26th 2025. 

Dock boards…a reminder to all members to ensure your dock boards are out. They were supposed to be 

removed by November 1st to avoid a penalty and having the boards removed by the Dock Committee. I 

have extended this to November 16th after which they will be removed and possibly un-useable due to 

removal methods. 

2025 Season 

Docks for 2025 is somewhat of a challenge due to the number of new applications we have seen with 

30’+ boats. This will require a shuffle of existing docks for some members, as always your understanding 

of having to change docks is really appreciated as it is a challenge fitting everyone. For the 2025 season 

it appears (for now) that we are full up – again! 

Please refrain from using 4” x 4” or 6” x 6” dock posts, they already make a tight well space tighter – 

please use 2” x 6” or 2” x 4” dock boards only. In the future CIYC will be working on installing and 

supplying uniform dock boards that are permanently installed. 

Looking forward to a fun and successful 2025 Sailing season! 

Cheers 

Mike L & the Dock Committee 2024 

 


